
Town of Penobscot

Select Board RePorl 2022

To the Residents of Penobscot:

As another year has passed, we have been extremely busy' Penobscot's tax maps have now

been updated and can be viewed at the Town Office'

penobscot has finarized the purchase of what we cail the winsrow stream property' with a

speciar donation from Maine coast Heritage Trust we were abre to purchase a smail piece of

property east of the Winslow Stream property'

Weatherpermitting,themajorityofPenobscotshouldseehighspeedinternetbeingputon
poles around town by the time this report is printed'

penobscot has severar active committees working on things such as the comprehensive Plan,

climate change and sea level rise'

A special town meeting was held in December to adopt two new ordinances' The PACE

ordinance ailows row income famiries to appry for row interest roans for home weatherization'

The other was an ordinance to help protect Northern Bay from large commercial aquaculture

leases and businesses'

on behalf of the Town of penobscot, the selectboard would like to thank all of the volunteers

that make our community as friendly and special as it is'

please feel free to stop in on Tuesday evenings starting at 7 pm if you have any questions or

concerns.

ResPectfullY submitted,

Harold Hatch, Chairman

Phillip RaPP

Sara Leighton
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